
Connecticut Community Foundation will host a reception to celebrate the recipients of our 2017-18
college scholarships and the donors whose generosity make this financial support possible. Each
year, we are inspired by the promise of our young scholars and we are proud to celebrate them! This
event is by invitation only.


